ON OF MONTEREY BAY AREA GOVERNMENTS

October 14, 2004 .

Mr. Thomas A. McCue

County of Monterey

Planning and Building Inspection Department
2620 First Avenue

Marina, CA 93933

Re: MCH# 100414 — Notice of Availability of Partial Revision of the Draft Environmental
Impact Report and Notice of Completion for Pebble Beach
Company’s Del Monte Forest Preservation and Development Plan

Dear Mr. McCue:

AMBAG’s Regional Clearinghouse circulated a summary of notice of your environmental
document to our member agencies and interested parties for review and comment.

The AMBAG Board of Directors considered the project on October 13, 2004 and has no
comments at this time.

Thank you for complying with the Clearinghouse process.

Sincerely,

Nicolas Papadakis
Executive Director

SERVING OUR REGIONAL COMMUNITY SINCE 1968
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